
To: Richmond Hill Council Members 
Re: Proposed Development 129-147 Arnold Crescent 
From: Cathy Pearson, 226 Richmond St, Richmond Hill 

I am happy that my email will be part of the agenda package you will receive in 
preparation for the Wednesday, March 24th meeting on this matter.  

I STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS DEVELOPMENT. 

I ALSO OPPOSE THE DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL YOU HAVE RECEIVED FOR 
190-230 MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE WEST.  

My understanding is that these proposed developments FAR exceed the development 
permissions outlined in the current Official Plan AND these applications do not meet the 
expectation and vision that I have for my beloved Richmond Hill community.  

I live on Richmond Street, very close to both proposed locations. They are TOO 
BIG, TOO HIGH… and certainly NOT APPROPRIATE FOR OUR NEIGHBOURHOOD 
IN WHICH I LIVE.  

As I headed over to my local veterinarian, travelling south on Elizabeth Street recently, I 
had a very visceral reaction and wanted to be sick to my stomach. It was a terrible 
shock to approach the Arnold property and be blinded by the light that now all the trees 
were felled and the property is bare.  

Over 25 years ago, I moved to Richmond Hill in large part BECAUSE of the “small town” 
feel.  It seems to be quickly disappearing with all the construction of monster homes on 
my and adjacent streets. 

Please do not ignore the strong public comments on this matter.  

Sincerely, 

Cathy Pearson 
226 Richmond St 

WE DO NOT WANT THIS DEVELOPMENT. 
PLEASE HEAR US! 


